
Year 6 Home Learning – Thursday 17th September 2020 

Week 3 (Autumn Term 1) 

Every Thursday your home learning will be posted on the school website. Usually, 
we would like it to be done by Tuesday. If there is a different submission deadline 

for your work it will be noted below. 

Due to COVID regulations, all homework will be set online, usually on spag.com, 
spellzone, MyMaths or Times Tables Rock Stars, but occasionally on Microsoft 
Teams. Passwords for the first four websites can be found on the sticker inside 

your reading record. 

Please see below for this week’s activities.      

This week’s activities are: 

Spelling: 

Please log on to Spellzone and complete the task you find there. 

We would also like you to complete at least two activities on your personal 
pathway. If you do not have one yet, please complete the Spelling Ability Test 
from last week’s homework. 

The SAT is really useful as it will help Spellzone to generate your “personal 
pathway” and set you activities appropriate for your spelling level, so that you 
can learn and improve at your own pace! 

Maths: 

Please log on to MyMaths and complete the revision activity on rounding. 

Other: 

This week we have opened prefect applications for those who are interested! 
Please find the application, as well as a job description, set as an assignment on 
Microsoft Teams. You will need to look inside your Year 5 class for this, as the 
process for creating new classes on Teams has not yet been completed. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend, 

Mr Munro, Mrs Skingle & Mrs Carleton (and the rest of the year 6 team!) 


